
	
	

	
	

Dear	patient:		
	
Welcome	to	Dr.	Ghalambor’s	practice	and	thank	you	for	allowing	us	to	care	for	you.		At	the	time	
of	your	initial	visit,	and	follow	up	visits,	you	may	be	seen	either	by	Dr.	Ghalambor	or	his	
Physician	Assistant	Onil	Vallecillo.		At	any	time,	if	you	wish	to	switch	practitioners,	please	
inform	his	office	and	they	will	assist	you	in	doing	so.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	let	me	either	practitioner	or	staff	know.		
	
	
	
	
	
Navid	Ghalambor,	MD,	QME		
Shoulder	and	Elbow	Surgery		
Upper	Extremity	Surgery		
Board	Certified	Orthopaedic	Surgeon		
Diplomate	of	the	American	Board	of	Orthopaedic	Surgery		
Fellow	of	the	American	Academy	of	Orthopaedic	Surgery		
Assistant	Clinical	Professor-USC	Department	of	Orthopaedics	

	


